
 
 
 
 

 

Corey Lawrence, East Harlem’s prominent businessman, 
also known for his suave approach and sterling business 
ethic has been sweetening the ‘taste buds’ of patrons’ in 
buzzing New York City through his innovative vision 
and friendly staff at IHOP’s East 126 Street and 
Lexington Avenue and 135th Street locations. His 4-year 
collaboration with Good Neighbors Community 
Outreach Agency (GNCOA) and the New Testament 
Temple (NTT) Church of God in the Bronx has been 
beneficial to the community.  

With Corey’s commitment to giving back to the 
community his collaboration with GNCOA and NTT has 
resulted in the distribution of thanksgiving dinners to the 
homeless, boxes of love to the sick and shut-ins and a 
weekly breakfast served for community residents.  

 

 

The highlight of the collaboration is the annual Fun In 
The Son Gospel Festival held in August. Over the years 
we have had in attendance approximately 9,000 families. 
His influence has contributed significantly to attracting 
other business owners to support this highly acclaimed 
community event.  

Corey’s collaborative efforts helped to produce one of 
the best family oriented music festivals in New York 
City.  

He has given his commitment to Fun In The Son 2015 
which promises to attract over 8,000 people. 

Corey caters breakfast for 200 persons monthly in 
addition to meetings, luncheons and conferences.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In recognition of his outstanding efforts in the 
community, Saturday, November 15, 2014 marked the 
first of many awards presented to Corey Lawrence for his 
invaluable contributions to Fun In The Son at our Annual 
Thanksgiving Banquet and Awards ceremony. 

Corey Lawrence is on a 
mission: making IHOP 
known throughout the 
community. 

 

 

 

Corey Lawrence taking 
IHOP to the Community 

 


